
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with 
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of 
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the  
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

 

 

 Public Facilities Committee Agenda 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

The Public Facilities Committee will hold this meeting as a virtual meeting on 
Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 7:00 pm. To view this meeting using Zoom use this 
link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88116997250  or call 1-646-558-8656 and use the 
following Meeting ID: 881 1699 7250 

Item Scheduled for Discussion: 

#48-21 Appointment of Marc Kaufman to the Design Review Committee 
PRESIDENT ALBRIGHT appointing Marc Kaufman, 553 Walnut Street, Newton, to the 
DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE as the Community Representative for the duration of the 
NewCAL project. (60 day: 04/02/21) 

Public Hearing 
#47-21 Request for a main drain extension at 63 Moody Street  

ABBAS AMIRI, 80 Doublet Hill Road, Weston, petitioning for a main drain extension from 
the end of the line at the existing manhole near #47 Moody Street in a northwesterly 
direction 166’+ to a proposed manhole in front of #63 Moody Street. The proposed
manhole will be installed at the end of the proposed extension to allow the overflow 
connection to the city’s main. (Ward 7)
PETITIONER TO PAY ENTIRE COST 

 
#396-20 Request for updates on HVAC and ventilation at Newton Public Schools 

The President of the Council, on behalf of the City Council, requesting an update to the 
Public Facilities Committee from Commissioner Morse on current work on HVAC and air 
quality in the Newton Public Schools at each meeting of the Public Facilities Committee 
this fall until work is complete. 
Public Facilities Held 6-0 on 12/17/20 

Respectfully submitted, 
Alison M. Leary, Chair 

By City Clerk at 9:58 am, Jan 29, 2021


